
 
 

 

 

Hello Titan Families, 

Palo Verde High Magnet School would like to invite all parents and 

guardians to our Open House, which is taking place on Tuesday, August 

23rd beginning at 5:30 p.m. This is the perfect opportunity to see our 

campus, meet each of your child’s teachers, learn about their classes, and 

hear important information from Principal Brock. 

We ask that you reference your child’s schedule through the ParentVUE app, 

or have them write it down for you before you arrive.  

Open House will begin promptly at 5:30 p.m., with a short address in the 

Auditorium. All parents/guardians will pick up a packet of information and 

will then follow the bell schedule to rotate through all 7 periods of the day.  

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on August 23rd, at 5:30 p.m.! 

 

Bell Schedule 
Arrival to campus 5:15-5:30 p.m. 

Welcome (Auditorium) 5:30-5:40 p.m. 

1st Period 5:45-5:55 p.m. 

2nd Period 6:00-6:10 p.m. 

3rd Period 6:15-6:25 p.m. 

4th Period 6:30-6:40 p.m. 

5th Period 6:45-6:55 p.m. 

6th Period 7:00-7:10 p.m. 

7th Period 7:15-7:25 p.m. 

0 Period 7:30-7:40 p.m. 
 

We hope you enjoy your visit! 
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